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Report Date: 12/19/2006 

Primary Information 
Description: TERESA MARIE HALBACH: Prison and Crime Lab RE: Avery Blood 

Occurence From: 12/13/2006 00:00

Occurence To: 12/13/2006 00:00 

Dissemination Code: Agency
Reporting LEO: Fassbender, Thomas J (Appleton Special Assignments DCI) 

Approval Status: Approved
Approved Date 01/02/2007 

Approved By: Kelly, Carolyn S (Madison Arson DCI) 

Related Subjects
Name 
Avery, Steven Allen Sr 

Iype Relationship 
Subject of Records

Sex Race DOB 
Person Male White 07/09/1962 

Record Status Information 
Record Origination Operator Price, Denise (DCI Appleton Field Office) 

Record Origination Date: 12/19/2006 13:58

Last Update Operator Kelly, Carolyn S (Wisconsin Statewide Intelligence Center DCI) 

Last Update Date: 01/02/2007 11:04

Reporting LEO 
Fassbender, Thomas J (Appleton Special 

Assignments DCI) 

Date Supervisor Date 
|Kelly, Carolyn S (Madison Arson DCI) 9/12/2016 

Narrative begins on the following page.
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Wisconsin Division of Criminal Investigation Case Report
Case/Report Number: 05-1776/313 

On Wednesday, December 13, 2006, S/A Thomas J. Fassbender contacted Dan Haase,
with the Crime Laboratory in Milwaukee, WI. S/A Fassbender asked Haase to check 
their files to determine if they ever received any blood of Steven Avery's for analysis or 
for entry of his DNA into the database. Haase ultimately advised S/A Fassbender that to 
the best of his knowledge they never received any of Avery's blood and do not have any 
at their lab. He advised that on December 5, 1994, Avery's DNA was collected in prison
by use of green oral swabs and on December 23, 1994 they were received in the Crime
Laboratory. 

S/A Fassbender spoke with Pam Frankowski, at Dodge Correctional Institution, 
920-324-6373. Frankowski was asked to examine medical records for Steven Avery to 
see if blood had been drawn from Avery in either late 1995, or early 1996.
Fassbender advised the blood was drawn for DNA analysis at a private laboratory and not 
for medical reasons. 

S/A 

Frankowski subsequently re-contacted S/A Fassbender the 
following day and advised that she had reviewed his records and there was no record
indicating that blood had been drawn from Avery during that time.

S/A Fassbender also spoke with Jenny Starker, from the Department of Corrections, Sex 
Offender Registry, 608-240-5830. According to her records for Avery, there was an entry 
showing a date of September 1, 1994. There was another entry showing "DNA collected" 
and another entry showing "found not guilty."

S/A Fassbender also contacted the Fox Lake Correctional Institution and they checked 
their medical files and determined that there was no file for Steven Avery at their
institution. It was at Fox Lake Correctional Institution that Avery apparently had his 
blood drawn for DNA analysis. 
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This document contains neither recommendations nor conclusions of the Division of Criminal 
Investigation. t is the property of this Division, and is loaned to your agency. Its contents are not 
to be distributed outside your agency.
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